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John Fraser, the Minister of the Environment,
welcomed the Joint Statement as evidence of the positive
approach of both countries in trying to solve a common
problem. He noted that he would shortly be meeting .
Douglas Costle, Administrator of the Environmental
Protection Agency in Washington, to discuss the range of
shared Canada-United States environmental concerns.
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